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                                                                                                                                                      22nd June 2023 

Re: Year 2 Educational Visit – visiting Maha Lakshmi Vidya Bhavan in One Tree Hill 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
To support our classes with this term’s RE learning about Hinduism, we would like to take the children on 
a visit to a local Hindu temple in One Tree Hill on Friday, 30th June 2023.  The children have been learning 
about Hindu places of worship and this will give them an opportunity to explore these further and ask 
questions about the Hindu faith. 
 
We will be leaving school promptly at 10.30 am and will have a picnic lunch at One Tree Hill after our visit 
to the temple.  We should arrive back at school at approximately 13.30.  We ask that the children bring in 
a packed lunch that day.   We will need parent helpers for this trip. If you are able to walk with your 
child’s class let us know using the link below on or before 23rd June 2023 (apologies for the late notice). 
We would like parent helpers to be at school for 10.15 am.  All volunteers will be informed in advance of 
the trip. 
 
For the trip, please ensure your child has the following: 

• comfortable walking shoes  
• sensible clothing appropriate to the weather and sun cream applied before coming to school 
• any medical requirements e.g. asthma inhalers 
• at least 1 drink - one of which should be a refillable water bottle 
• a nut free packed lunch (in a small rucksack) unless you prefer to order a school  packed lunch  

 
To volunteer please click this link and complete the form on or before 23rd June 2023 (apologies for the 
late notice). 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Kate, Sarah and Shona 
Year 2 Teachers 
 

 

https://kilmorie.wufoo.com/forms/sm5p0hm1w4jhgc/

